
 
 

 

Reporting Minimum Data Set – data entry during COVID-19 

The COVID-19 pandemic has affected the delivery of services to clients for many not-for-profit organisations. 

It is important to document these changes in NSW DATS collection. Your service delivery may be modified 

during the COVID-19 pandemic, the below flow chart should help you navigate data entry during this period. 

 

 


